
 
 

Office of Environmental Health and Conservation 
 
 

Instructions for Receiving the Hepatitis B Vaccination Series 
 
 

1. Take this sheet with you and request the Hepatitis B vaccination series, at no cost to you 
– Utica College will pay for the series. 
 

2.  Vaccinations are given by the Oneida County Health Department, 406 Elizabeth Street, 
Utica, NY.   

 
3. Walk-in at your convenience, Mondays and Thursdays between 1:00 PM and 3:30 PM  

(Thursdays are not as busy as Mondays I am told). 
 

4. You will be given instructions by the Health Department regarding you vaccination 
series. 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 ATTENTION ONEIDA COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT: 
 
  
 PLEASE SEND THE INVOICE FOR THE HEPATITIS B VACCINATION SERIES    

TO: 
 
 

Utica College 
Office of Environmental Health and Conservation 
Attention:  Rob Cross 
1600 Burrstone Road 
Utica, NY  13502 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Rob Cross 
 
 

 
Director, Environmental Health & Conservation 
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